
Winnebago Community Unit School District 323 
interview process open for vacated School Board seat 

 

The Winnebago Board of Education is accepting applications to fill a vacancy for an unexpired four-year 
term resulting from the resignation of a Board Member.  The individual selected will serve on the School 
Board from the date of appointment through April, 2023.  The current school board does not have the 
maximum of three members from any one Township/Range, therefore, applicants from any township 
within the school district boundaries will be considered.   

Applicants for the Board vacancy must be a United States citizen, be at least 18 years of age, reside 
within the Winnebago School District for at least one year, be a registered voter, not be a child sex 
offender, not hold another incompatible public office, not have a prohibited interest in any contract 
with the District, not hold certain types of prohibited State or Federal employment.   

Application letters, including the applicant’s resume, should be addressed to the School Board Recording 
Secretary Jenny Lindgren, Winnebago School District, 304 E McNair Road, Winnebago, IL 61088.  The 
application deadline is Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 4:00 PM. 


